
K E M B L A W A R R A
P U B L I C  S C H O O L

Term 3 Week 6  23 August 2023

S O A R I N G  T O  E X C E L L E N C E

UPCOMING EVENTS-Term 3
24 August
29 August
31 August
1 September
7 September
15 September

20 September
21 September
22 September

School Assembly -Week 6
Preschool Excursion (Indigo & Aegean)
Preschool Excursion (Violet & Magenta)
Regional Athletics
School Assembly - Week 6
P-2 T Ball Gala Day
3-6 Gala Day-Dragon Tag
Education Week-Book Week Parade
Special Assembly/Open Classrooms
Canteen Special Day
Rainbow Dash



Principal Message:
Market Day Extravaganza! 
What an absolutely fantastic and momentous occasion we had with our Market Day! We want to
extend our heartfelt gratitude to the entire school community for coming together to make this day
run so smoothly, with nothing but smiles and pure enjoyment lighting up our students' faces. This
event truly added positively to our students' core memories, enriching their school experience. 

A big round of applause goes out to our competition winners: 

Jack V- for securing the Dragons Jersey 



Taj (Aqua) for claiming the Bryan Fletcher memorabilia 



Mrs. Breasley for acing the Jelly Bean guessing competition 



Latrell's Mum for triumphing in the Baby Photos competition 



To the lucky winners, we'll be reaching out to arrange prize collection. 

Kudos and a standing ovation to Brody and Tamika for their remarkable Fidgets stall, which not only
raised the most funds but also garnered the highest number of coupons throughout the day.
Clearly, this stall was a smashing favourite! 

A heartfelt thank you and a job well done to our year 5 and 6 students and their families for their
incredible support in making this fundraiser a roaring success. You've collectively crafted an
unforgettable day for our entire school community. 

Let's bask in the glow of this triumphant Market Day and look forward to more shared moments of
greatness in the future! 

Celebrating Superhero Day: Uniting Against Bullying and Violence
In a vibrant and powerful display of unity, our school recently celebrated a triumphant Superhero
Day, standing firmly behind the National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence. This
remarkable event not only brought a sense of fun and excitement to the school corridors but also
conveyed a strong message of solidarity against bullying in all its forms.

On this special day, students, teachers, and staff donned their capes, masks, and superhero attire,
symbolising their commitment to being heroes for change. The spirit of the occasion was palpable,
as a sea of colourful costumes filled the school grounds, creating an atmosphere of enthusiasm and
empowerment.

The celebration was not just about wearing costumes, but also about fostering a sense of
responsibility and empathy among our students. Classroom discussions centred around the
importance of standing up against bullying, supporting one another, and promoting kindness.
Students engaged in various activities that emphasised the significance of creating a safe and
inclusive environment, where every individual feels valued and respected.






Principal Message:
As the capes were hung up and the masks set aside, the impact of Superhero Day continued to
resonate. The event's success lies not only in the laughter and camaraderie shared but also in
the commitment it sparked within each individual to actively contribute to a world free from
bullying and violence. Our school stands proudly alongside the National Day of Action, united
in our mission to create a safe and welcoming environment for all.

In the end, Superhero Day wasn't just about the costumes; it was about embodying the
qualities that define a true hero: courage, empathy, and the determination to stand up for what
is right.

Excellence in Education
Within our institution, the pursuit of high-stake learning stands as paramount, guiding our focus
on fortified lesson quality through evidence-based research. This path has yielded remarkable
strides in student advancement, and we derive immense satisfaction from the encouraging
indicators of progress seen in our students. Kindly mark your calendar for week 10 as an
opportunity to witness firsthand the remarkable learning transpiring within our classrooms
through our open classroom sessions. Your presence will be greatly valued and appreciated.



Class News:  Fuchsia
This week in Fuchsia, students experimented with 'ghost writing' by using white candle wax
patterns and vegetable ink to decorate the background of their Rocking Horse artworks.

Fuchsia Art Teacher, Miss Donaldson will make A3 colour copies of these works for children to cut
up into jigsaw pieces. Children will then have a fun lesson of playing with their very own puzzles!
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